
Mon, Nov 30, 2009  7:54 AM

Page 1 of 1

Subject: AFA Adjunct Faculty Initiative Results 
Date: Friday, November 27, 2009 10:40 AM 
From: GU.All.Faculty.Association <guser31@santarosa.edu> 
To: "DL.STAFF.FAC.ADJ.ALL" <DL.STAFF.FAC.ADJ.ALL@santarosa.edu> 
Cc: "DL.STAFF.FAC.REG.ALL" <DL.STAFF.FAC.REG.ALL@santarosa.edu> 
Conversation: AFA Adjunct Faculty Initiative Results 
Category: Work 
 
The results of the recent AFA Adjunct Faculty Initiative are: 
 
        YES     85.4%   164 
        NO      14.6%     28 
 
Voting closed Wednesday 11/25 at 5 pm. 
 
Information on the initiative is at http://www.santarosa.edu/afa/Fa09Referendum_AMBP.shtml . 
 
Feel free to contact the AFA office or members of the AFA Executive Council with your comments and questions. 
 
You may also send your comments to afa@santarosa.edu using your College email and SUBJECT: Referendum. Your email as well as those of your 
colleagues will be posted at  www.santarosa.edu/afa/Fa09Referendum.shtml . 
 
 


